
The Michigan Department of Health & Human Services  

Aging and Adult Services Agency is developing Michigan’s State Plan on  

Aging. We are looking for your feedback on what it’s like to be an older adult  

living in Michigan. We want to learn about the needs and gaps in programs and 

services so we are better able to support the health and wellbeing of Michigan's 

older adults. Your input will help protect & promote health! 

If you would like more information or to RSVP, please contact 
Kelly at cooperk6@michigan.gov or 517-241-4100. 

 

May 26, 2020 

10:00-11:30 a.m. 

Zoom/Conference call 

Join a virtual community conversation  

on aging in Michigan 

If you are an older adult living in Berrien, Cass, or  

Van Buren County we want to hear from you! Attendance is 

limited to 50 people. RSVP is required. Once you RSVP, 

you will be sent information on how to join the call.  


